
 

MEMO
TO: Weber School District Board Members:
 President Jon Ritchie, Vice President Dean Oborn,
 Members: Douglas Hurst, Paul Widdison, Janis

Christensen, Bruce Jardine, Jan Burrell    
Superintendent Jeff Stephens

 
FROM: Jennifer Warren

Special Education Supervisor

DATE: May 29, 2021

SUBJECT: Request to Consult with Utah State University ASSERT

The Special Education Department is requesting to participate in continued consultation 
with Utah State University Autism Support Services: Education, Research, and Training 
(ASSERT) program. For the 2020-2021 school year, this opportunity provided support 
for our preschool and life skills students through training and programming resources for 
teachers and paraeducators. We’d like the opportunity to continue this collaboration for 
the 2021-2022 school year adding another cohort of teachers to the training and coaching 
sessions. For the continued collaboration, consultation, and expansion through USU 
ASSERT, we are requesting approval to pay $33,580. Thank you for your support of our 
special education students. 


